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Westbound JTB traffic shift planned Thursday morning 
 

Jacksonville – As part of the I-95/J. Turner Butler (JTB) Boulevard interchange improvement 

project, westbound JTB approaching the I-95 interchange will be placed in its final configuration 

Thursday, September 21, weather and schedule permitting. 

 

Preparations to place the roadway in its final configuration will begin Wednesday, September 20 

at 8 p.m. During this time, motorists should expect lane closures until 6 a.m.  

 

Once traffic is shifted, motorists traveling westbound JTB intending to travel I-95 northbound 

will exit earlier and cross over the smaller flyover bridge. This new traffic pattern will eliminate 

the existing weave condition currently experienced while traveling from JTB westbound and 

Belfort Road. 

 

Up-to-date lane closure information is available on the project website at 

www.nflroads.com/95andbutler. A project hotline number has been established to assist the 

public with questions and concerns: 904-491-2133. 

 

For more information regarding other construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or 

contact FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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